
 

  

 

 

 

 

THE BISHOP’S CO-ED.SCHOOL, KALYANINAGAR 

ACTIVITY REPORT 

ACADEMIC YEAR: _2011-12 

SENIOR/JUNIOR SCHOOL : Junior & Senior school. 

ACTIVITY/COMPETITION : The CEO& Hon. Secretary’s Birthday 

Celebrations. 

DATE : 2
nd

, December. 

DAY : Friday. 

VENUE : The School Premises. 

TIME/PERIOD : 8.30 am to 11. am 

INTER-SCHOOL/INTER-HOUSE 

INTER-CLASS/GROUP/ INDIVIDUAL 

: ------------------------- 

ORGANIZED BY : The School Management 

(For inter-school competitions and   

Outside school activities) 
:  

CLASS/CLASSES INVOLVED  

NAMES OF PARTICIPANTS 

: Classes Nursery to 10. 

A BRIEF REPORT. 

The 2nd of December 2011, was a day of “DOUBLE BONANZA” as we witnessed two major celebrations in our 
school. A special assembly was conducted by the Headmaster Mr. Bunyan and our Head boy, Rohan  Jhunjha,  
to shower birthday wishes upon our dear CEO and Hon. Secretary, Mr. Frank Freese . In accordance with the 
approaching Christmas festival, we all sang Christmas carols like ‘Long time ago in Bethlehem’   followed   by 
the Birthday song. Special cards were made by students of various classes to felicitate Mr. Frank Freese and 
each one of us wished that God may shower him with the choicest of blessings.  
 The 2nd of December, is a date no student is likely to forget for a long time forget also because of our class 
Christmas parties. The celebrations started at 10 o’clock. We all brought goodies from home which we shared 
with one and all and sang Christmas songs followed by enjoyable games. The surprise   package was the 
discovery of a new and hidden talent of our Headmaster, Mr. Bunyan who sang and played the guitar, for the 
students of class 9. It was a day filled with fun and frolic as we joyfully celebrated the spirit of Christmas. 

 

Report filed By:                                            SHUBHAVI BHARDWAJ      CLASS : 9C                                               

                                                                      

TEACHER(S) INCHARGE -------------------- 
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OUR HEADMASTER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MRS. C. DUNN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR CEO& HON. SECRETARY 

 
MR. FRANK FREESE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OUR SCHOOL CHOIR. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE HEAD BOY, ROHAN  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THE STUDENTS PRESENTING  FLORAL 
BOUQUETS AND CARDS TO SIR 


